                                           St. Luke Men’s Club

                                   General Membership Meeting

March 20, 2006

1. Meeting called to order by Don Obrien @ 7:30PM

2. Opening Prayer: Guillermo Wolff / Louis Delgado 

3. New and Members and Visitors: Joaquin Castro, State Representative
4. Monthly Birthdays: See Birthday list 

5. Minutes of the previous Meeting: Matt Mora, Approved as read
6. Treasurer’s Report: Greg Shean, approved as read
7. Monthly Meals: Greg Shean, Oscar Uresti and Crew fajitas in April.  Tonight Sausage meal Don Jungman, Homer Fetzer, Bill Cummings, Bill Groff
8. Guest Speaker: Joaquin Castro, State Representative -  JC is currently in his 2nd term and seeking a 3rd term.  One of the topics JC shared with the SLMC was the Robin Hood Plan.  JC answered various questions from the floor on the topic as well as questions on the State Lottery, Education and others topics.
9. Old Business:
10. New Business: 

Appointed Officers Reports:

A. Budget and Finance: Larry Ridder: No report
B. Chaplain: Guillermo Wolff: No report 
C. Family Center: John McCauley: No report
D. Inventory Control: Steve Kelly: St. Patrick month toast with Jameson Irish Whiskey

E. Membership: Reno Puente: New members see Reno, come take a photo for the SLMC directory and get added to the email list.
F. Parliamentarian: Steve Chumbley: No Report

G. Nomination Committee: Terry Sparrow, announced upcoming slate and process for election of SLMC board members.

Standing Committees Reports:

A. Audit: David Keller: No report
B. Christian Services: Alfredo Avila: Prayers are needed for Robert Erhart, Hector Najar, Belinda Marr, John Kotsur, Mickey Carlie, Richard Hartman, Steve Chumbley’s mom passed.

C. Entertainment: Mike Perez, Guillermo Antonio Wolf Golf Scramble to benefit scholarship to Texas State University will be held April 8.  

Special Projects: Ralph Meneses, DO reported that RM could not attend the meeting because he was hung over from his Cushatta trip.  DO reviewed the process on how to submit WGD request for funds by May 15, 2006.  The criteria used by the SLMC Special Projects for WGD requests requires a letter to 1) have an organization name, 2) state specifically how much money is being requested and 3) what the money is going towards.  Call Ralph Meneses at 210-684-0883.  All mail will be recorded by Matt and given to RM. If any member needs info regarding requests, see Matt or Ralph.

SLMC won an Ipod from a raffle in at a  Presbyterian Church. 

E. Scholarship: Alex Flores (No report)
                  F. Life Time; Terry Sparrow (No report)
                  G. Public Relations: Everett Elstak (No report)

                  H. Telephone Calling: Marvin Berg (No report)

                  I. Wild Game Dinner: Rico Silvas: Voided Treasure Trip personal checks for certain members.  327 days until the next WGD.  Lessons learned; the time ran a bit long at this years WGD.  April 13, 2006 Thursday Chairman’s meeting.  Bar tenders and kitchen help was very much appreciated as they did an exceptional job.  Possible floor plan changes to accommodate for more seating is being considered.  Cooler will be repaired and more coolers will be purchased.  Woodcutting and sausage making to be recognized as chaired committees.    
11. Comments or items for the Good of the Club:

a. David Keller: says the St. Luke Capital Campaign results can only boost our WGD endeavors.

b. John Donnellan: blood drive was a success.
12. Adjournment: 8:30 PM
13.  Closing Prayer: Guillermo Wolf
Raffle: $184
Meals: $335
Attachments:

Treasurers Report
